
     Grand Junction, Colorado 

      February 20, 1963 

ROLL CALL 

 

The City Council of the City of Grand Junction, Colorado, met 

in regular session at 7:30 p.m., February 20, 1963.  

Councilmen present and answering roll call were Harry 0. 

Colescott, Warren D. Lowe, and President Charles E. McCormick.  

Councilmen Arthur Hadden, Ray A. Meacham, Charles  Love and 

Herbert M. Wright were absent.  Also present were City Manager 

Lacy, City Attorney Ashby and City Clerk Tomlinson. 

 

President McCormick stated that as there was no quorum the 

meeting could not be held.  Meeting adjourned. 

 

/s/ Helen Tomlinson 

City Clerk 

 

 

 

 


